Mary Widmann is a highly respected attorney with a distinguished career dedicated to
child advocacy and protection. As the Supervising Child Abuse Attorney for the Louisiana
Bureau of General Counsel, she played a pivotal role in developing strategies and policies
to safeguard vulnerable children. Her legal career began as a child abuse prosecutor,
where her unwavering dedication and exceptional skill in handling complex cases quickly
earned her recognition.

Beyond her work in the courtroom, Mary is passionately committed to moving upstream
to prevent child abuse before it happens. She has been instrumental in promoting
community awareness and proactive initiatives, including her involvement in the
creation of the "Trees for Champions" project, which commemorates children who have
lost their lives to abuse and inspires action to create safer environments for all children.

Throughout her career, Mary has demonstrated outstanding leadership and a deep
commitment to justice, earning numerous awards and accolades in the field. Her
expertise, compassion, and visionary approach have made her a trusted advocate and
leader in efforts to protect children, support families, and prevent abuse at its roots.



